
May 20, 2019 
Middle School Board Report 
 

1. Mr. Rude took two students to present at Ford’s Theater.  Great job Quintin and 
Liliana.  Look forward to this process happening again next year! 

 
2. Our Teen-2-Teen group met with our 8th graders and took them on a tour to the 

high school on May 10th.  Students learned about what to expect next year and 
attend a short class.   Great video on Twitter by Dr. Updegraff showing the first 
school fight song at the high school! 

 
3. Our MS band and Choir performed at the annual Spring Concert on May 6th.  Thanks 

to all of the hard work of Mrs. Adam and Mrs. Cantu.  
 

4. Looking forward to the move to the new building!  Staff is working on packing 
things up and we will be getting all of our stuff ready to be moved beginning May 
28th.  
 

5. Congratulations to all of the spring track programs that finished conference meets 
on May 10th.  Our 7th grade boys team won conference!  All teams represented the 
Chickasaw way during the meets! 
 

6. Our 5th grade visited the Suhr Dairy farm as well as participated in the Norman 
Borlaug field day.  We battled the rain for the Dairy farm, but had great weather for 
the Borlaug day!  Thanks for allowing our students to see local opportunities that 
affect the world! 
 

7. The 8th grade did Rocket Day on May 16th.  Thanks for everyone that helped 
allowing our students to learn about Newton’s Laws and build something many 
have never experienced. 
 

8. The 7th grade participated in a Civil War Reenactment in Nashua on May 17th.  This 
is always a great way to bring history to life! 
 

9. Special thanks to all of the teachers who have worked hard all year to give our 
students an outstanding education.  Without your dedication and hard work, our 
school would not be what it is today!  Thank you! 


